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Program Directors Committee Meeting Summary
Thursday, September 10, 2015

1. Proposed Licensure Rules: discussed the proposed requirement to have DSP’s CPR/First Aid certified in settings with 24/7 nursing. There was no consensus, but the group did agree that “hard” numbers should be avoided due to scheduling difficulties.
2. Level of Care: problems persist with individuals not being in the system, with deceased individuals showing up, with providers being kicked out of the system. Anita will follow up with DODD to see what happens when the LOC is due, but the system won’t allow for submission.
3. IAF Exception Reviews: discussed problems with reviewer interpretation and re-consideration process.
4. Pre-enrollment visits: New waiver services (for new providers and providers adding a service) will be subject to pre-enrollment site visits.
5. Dental: the group discussed a question from a member re: restraint for dental visits. This seems to be a provider specific issue.
6. Lori Horvath, DODD, joined us for a discussion on the DSP staffing crisis
The next Program Directors meeting is Thursday, November 12th.

